Barnoldswick Town Council
The Civic Hall, Station Road, Barnoldswick, BB18 5NA
E-mail: barnoldswicktowncouncil@gmail.com
26th March 2025
TO:  Members of the Allotment Committee and press
You are invited to attend a meeting of the Allotment Committee to be held on Wednesday 2nd April 2025 at 6.00pm, at The Civic Hall, for the purpose of transacting the business on the Agenda below.

Joanne Geldard    Town Clerk
AGENDA
1.  Apologies for Absence
To receive apologies for absence from members of the committee.
2.  Open Forum
To receive, for a maximum of 15 minutes, questions from members of the public on issues, which do not appear on the agenda. These should be submitted to the Clerk by 12 noon by the 1st October 
3.   Declaration of Interests
To disclose any pecuniary interests
4.  Minutes of the Last Meeting (Attached)
To approve and accept the minutes of the last meeting 5th February 2025
5. To consider a request to amend the allotment agreement
To consider adding a clause that the tenant needs to be resident in Barnoldswick, Brogden or Bracewell to qualify for a tenancy and if the tenant moves then the plot needs to be given up at the end of the rental period.
6.  Allotment Vacancies / Waiting List / Update on rent collection
We currently have 3 plots available to rent. One of Hardy Avenue 1, One on Hardy Avenue 2 and one on West Close.

The waiting list stood at 181 at the last meeting.  This currently is 168 with 4 people having added themselves since the last meeting.
Rent Collection £3416.49 of £5900.48 up to the 26th March. Payment deadline is the 31st March 2025.
A visit to all the sites will now take place to identify work needed in 2025/2026 and plots that need to be written to.

Contact:  Joanne Geldard, Town Clerk, Barnoldswick Town Council, The Civic Hall,
Station Road, Barnoldswick, BB18 5NA
Phone:01282 788090 e-mail:clerk@barnoldswicktowncouncil.gov.uk



